
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James A Bohl, Jr.  
Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  5TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN 

   THE 5TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 
 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 
 
 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 
parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 
needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 
will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 
 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 
 

 1.  North 84th Street from West Burleigh Street to a point south – No Parking 
 2.  North 88th Street from West Vienna Avenue to a point south - No Parking 

 3.  West Metcalf Place from North Willis Place to a point west – No Parking 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Michael J. Murphy 
Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  10TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN 

   THE 10TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 
 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 
 
 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 
parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 
needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 
will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 
 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 
 

 1.  North 42nd Street from West Blue Mound Road to a point north - No Parking 
 2.  North 35th Street from West Wisconsin Avenue to West Michigan Street – Two Hour 

      Parking 
 3.  North 40th Street from West Blue Mound Road to a point south - No Parking 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE TWO HOUR PARKING ON 
    SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM  

   WEST BURNHAM STREET TO 
   WEST ROGERS STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 We previously covered the Two Hour Parking restriction on South 13th Street from West 
Burnham Street to West Rogers Street on a trial basis.  This trial has been in effect for a 

substantial time period and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a 
permanent removal.  Legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 
committee meeting. 

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE THREE HOUR PARKING ON 
    WEST MINERAL STREET, 

    SOUTH 14TH STREET TO  
    SOUTH 15TH STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 We previously covered the Three Hour Parking restriction on West Mineral Street from 
South 14th Street to South 15th Street on a trial basis.  This trial has been in effect for a 

substantial time period and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a 
permanent removal.  Legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting. 

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Terry Witkowski 
Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  13TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE NO PARKING AND 

   INSTALL NO STOPPING TOW-AWAY ZONE 

    ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST FOSTER AVENUE 
    FROM SOUTH 14TH STREET TO A POINT 

    60 FEET WEST AND ON THE WEST SIDE 
    OF SOUTH 14TH STREET FROM  

   WEST FOSTER AVENUE TO A POINT 60 FEET SOUTH 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 
 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 
Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

  
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Robert Bauman 
Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE METERED PARKING 
    ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

    EAST ERIE STREET FROM 
    NORTH BROADWAY TO  

   NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET 
  
Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 
 A request was made to remove meter parking at the above location, therefore, we are 

recommending the following changes: 
 
The Removal of: 

 
 “Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday – Friday, Two-Hour Parking,  

8 AM to 6 PM Saturday” 
 
The Installation of: 

 
 “No Parking Anytime” 

 
 If you have no objection to the above, the legislation will be prepared and subsequently 
heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support same to final 

passage. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 
CA:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVAL OF METERED PARKING 

   ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE 

   FROM WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE TO 
   WEST ORCHARD STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In conjunction with the one way conversion of West Bow Street from South Pearl Street 
to South Union Street and the subsequent rerouting of Milwaukee County Transit buses, a new 

bus stop is being established at the above location.  The new bus stop requires the elimination of 
the metered parking and the installation of No Parking.  Therefore, we are recommending the 
following changes: 

 
The removal of: 

 
 “Two-Hour Meter Parking, 9 AM to 9 PM except Sunday” 
 

The installation of: 
 

 “No Parking Anytime” 
 
 If you have no objection to the above, the legislation will be prepared and subsequently 

heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support same to final 
passage. 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
CA:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Michael Murphy 
Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  10TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 
    WEST BURLEIGH STREET FROM 

    NORTH 56TH STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET EAST 
 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 
 
 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 
  

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 
RWB:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Joe Dudzik 
Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  11TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE  

   WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 57TH STREET FROM 

   WEST OKLAHOMA AVENUE TO A  
   POINT 60 FEET SOUTH 

 
Dear Alderman Dudzik: 
 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 
Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

  
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Michael McGee, Jr.  
Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE 
    EAST SIDE OF NORTH 4TH STREET FROM 

    WEST JUNEAU AVENUE TO A POINT 
    140 FEET NORTH AND FIVE HOUR METER 

    PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 4TH STREET 
    FROM WEST McKINLEY AVENUE TO A POINT  
    140 FEET NORTH OF WEST JUNEAU AVENUE 

    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE 
    EAST SIDE OF NORTH 4TH STREET 

    FROM WEST JUNEAU AVENUE TO 
    WEST McKINLEY AVENUE 
 

Dear Alderman McGee: 
 

 In conjunction with the reconstruction of North 4th Street and new lane patterns, the 
above-captioned parking restriction is needed.  
 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.  

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Michael McGee, Jr.. 
Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  6TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE WINTER PARKING ON THE WEST 
    SIDE OF NORTH PALMER STREET FROM 

    EAST TOWNSEND STREET TO 
    EAST KEEFE AVENUE 

 
Dear Alderman McGee: 
 

 We previously covered the winter parking restriction on North Palmer Street, from East 
Townsend Street to East Keefe Avenue, on a trial basis.  This trial has been in effect for a 

substantial time period and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a 
permanent removal. 
 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.  

  
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 
Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  14TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE WINTER PARKING ON 
    THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST MANITOBA STREET 

    FROM SOUTH HERMAN STREET TO 
    SOUTH CLEMENT AVENUE 

 
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 
 

 We previously covered the winter parking restriction on East Manitoba Street, from 
South Herman Street to South Clement Avenue, on a trial basis.  This trial has been in effect for 

a substantial time period and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a 
permanent removal. 
 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.  

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 15TH PLACE FROM 

    WEST BECHER STREET TO WEST GRANT STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 
 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 

local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 
prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above 

location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 

      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 12TH STREET 

    FROM WEST BECHER STREET TO 
    WEST BURNHAM STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above 
location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON WEST HAYES AVENUE 

    FROM SOUTH 13TH STREET TO 
    SOUTH 14TH STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above 
location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON WEST GRANT STREET 

    FROM SOUTH 10TH STREET TO 
    SOUTH 11TH STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above 
location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE TWO HOUR PARKING 

   ON SOUTH 4TH STREET FROM 

   WEST SCOTT STREET TO 
   WEST WASHINGTON STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to remove the subject parking restriction.  We will prepare the 

necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 
may support it to final passage. 
  

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST 
    SIDE OF SOUTH WATER STREET FROM 

    EAST NATIONAL AVENUE TO 
    65 FEET NORTH 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Frank Rued of Milwaukee 
Firehouse Pub to provide additional on-street parking in this area. 

 
 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional 
parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-

captioned parking restriction. 
 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON WEST ROGERS STREET 

    FROM SOUTH 25TH STREET TO 
    SOUTH 26TH STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Donovan: 
 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 
Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 34TH STREET 

    FROM WEST NATIONAL AVENUE TO 
    WEST SCOTT STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Donovan: 
 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 
Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 

 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE 

   NORTH SIDE OF WEST HAYES AVENUE 

   FROM SOUTH 35TH STREET 
   WEST TO THE DEAD END 

 
Dear Alderman Donovan: 
 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 
Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

  
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 23, 2004 
 

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 
Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 
Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:   14TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVAL OF ONE-HOUR METER PARKING 
    INSTALLATION OF TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 
 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 
 

 In response to Aldermanic Service Request Number 6267.1.1 and a petition signed by the 
residents of the locations below, we recommend the following changes: 
 

The removal of: 
 

 “One-Hour Meter Parking, 8 AM to 6 PM except Sunday” Twenty-five cents per hour at the 
locations listed below: 
 

Both sides of South Kinnickinnic Avenue from East Ward Street to East Lincoln Avenue 
The east side of South Howell Avenue from South Kinnickinnic Avenue to East Lincoln Avenue 
Both sides of South Howell Avenue from East Lincoln Avenue to a point 200 feet south 
The west side of South Allis Street from East Lincoln Avenue to a point 160 feet north 
The south side of East Lincoln Avenue from South Kinnickinnic Avenue to a point 130 feet east 
 

The installation of: 
 

 “Two-Hour Meter Parking, 8 AM to 6 PM except Sunday”, Twenty-five cents per hour at the 
locations listed below: 
 

Both sides of South Kinnickinnic Avenue from East Ward Street to East Lincoln Avenue 
The east side of South Howell Avenue from South Kinnickinnic Avenue to East Lincoln Avenue 
Both sides of South Howell Avenue from East Lincoln Avenue to a point 200 feet south 
The west side of South Allis Street from East Lincoln Avenue to a point 160 feet north 
The south side of East Lincoln Avenue from South Kinnickinnic Avenue to a point 130 feet east 
 

 If you have no objection to the above, the legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at 
the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support same to final passage. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 
    NIGHT PARKING ON 

    SOUTH 10TH STREET FROM 
    WEST HAYES AVENUE TO 

    WEST ARTHUR AVENUE 
 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 
 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 

local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 
prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above 
location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.  

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Robert Bauman 
Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  4TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE 
    SOUTH SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET 

    FROM SOUTH 27TH STREET TO 
    A POINT 60 FEET WEST 

 
Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

 In conjunction with the two-way conversion, the above-captioned parking restriction is 
needed to allow eastbound traffic to maneuver around motorists turning left at North 27th Street.  

 
 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 
so that you may support it to final passage.  

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable Terry Witkowski 
Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  13TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE 
    OF SOUTH 25TH STREET FROM A POINT 

    55 FEET SOUTH OF WEST OKLAHOMA AVENUE 
    SOUTH TO THE ALLEY 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowski: 
 

 This is in response to a request we received from Mrs. Aleksandra Kowalkowski to 
provide additional on-street parking in this area. 

 
Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional 

parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-

captioned parking restriction. 
 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.  
  

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 
Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  14TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    INSTALL NO PARKING IN THE 
    ALLEY SOUTH OF EAST MORGAN AVENUE 

    BETWEEN SOUTH PINE AVENUE AND 
    SOUTH LENOX STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderperson for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to install the subject parking restriction.  Therefore, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-
captioned parking restriction. 
 

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
RWB:dle 
 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
April 23, 2004 

 
Honorable James N. Witkowiak 
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #031625 
    REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE  

   NORTH SIDE OF WEST LINCOLN AVENUE 

   FROM WEST WINDLAKE AVENUE  
   WEST TO THE ALLEY 

 
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 
 

 In working with the previous Alderman for your district, commitments were made to 
local residents by the City to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.  We will prepare 

the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support 
it to final passage. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

RWB:dle 
 
c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 


